
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

  
  

   

   

 

 
  

  
  

   
 

 

    

 
  
  

 

Captured the Rainbow 

 
The following children have ‘Captured the 
Rainbow’ this week.  
 
Well done to: 
 
 
Esmee – Y2 
 
Jacob – Y2 
 
Avia – Y4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C.E. SCHOOL  
NEWSLETTER 22nd APRIL  

 

Our Christian Value for this half term is Kindness  

                     Citizens of the Week 
 
Congratulations to our Citizens of the Week. 
 
EYFS: Francesca 
 
Year 1: Erin 
 
Year 2: Anayah 
 
Year 3: Poppy D 
 
Year 4: Evie 
 
Year 5: Alessia 
 
Year 6: Daisy C 
 

TEAM POINT WINNERS  
 Edinburgh   

Current COVID Guidance 
 
If a child or young person has a positive COVID-19 test result, we ask that they do not attend school for 3 
days after the day they took the test. After 3 days, if they feel well and do not have a high temperature, the 
risk of passing the infection on to others is much lower. This is because children and young people tend to be 
infectious to other people for less time than adults.  
 
Symptoms of COVID -19, flu and common respiratory infections include: 

• Continuous cough 

• High temperature, fever or chills 

• Loss of,or change in, your normal sense of taste or smell 

• Shortness of breath 

• Unexplained tiredness, lack of energy 

• Diarrhoea, feeling sick or being sick 

• Loss of appetite 

• Headache  

• Sore throat, runny nose or stuffy nose 

• Muscle aches and pains 
 
Children with mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, or slight cough, who are otherwise well, can 
continue to attend school. 

Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people, where they can. They can go back to school and resume normal activities when 
they no longer have a high temperature, and they are well enough to attend. If a child has been sick, or has 
diarrhoea, a period of 48 hours must have passed since they were last sick or their last episode of diarrhoea. 

 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

  

   

   

 

     

  

 

 

    

 
  
     

    

 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

  
  
 
  

Activities for week beginning 25th April  
 
 

Wednesday  
 

Ukuleles Years 2 & 3  
Guitars for those who have registered.  

 
Circuit Training Y5 3:15 pm- 4:15 pm 

p 

Monday  
 
 

Writing Club Y3 12:50 – 1:15 (invited pupils only – for those children, please ensure they 
bring their work with them). 

 
 
 

                           Dinner Money  

 
Dinner money for this half term is now due      
( £64.40 for those having 5 dinners a week). 
Thank you.  
  

 
  
          

                           School Closure  

 
School will be closed on Monday 2nd May as it 
is a Bank Holiday.  

 
  
  

                                Thursday  
 

Tag Rugby Y4 and Y3 3:15 pm – 4:15 pm 
 
 
 

                                Friday  
 

             Swimming Y4 1:15pm – 2:45pm 
 

Gymnastics Club Y1 3:15pm- 4:15pm  
 
 
 
 

Tuesday  
 

Archery Y6, 5 and 4 8:00 am – 8:45 am 

                                                                    ABSENCES 
 
Thank you to all parents who are using School Spider to record your child’s absence, if you are not 
yet using this, then please do so.  
 

Any holiday requests must be made via a Holiday Request form which is available from 
Mrs Golding. 
  
          


